
June 4, 1991

Hello,

To borrow a term that has been thrashed to death of recent times, our tree planting

result was a great leap from our first effort. Approximately 30 people came

and went during the day to contribute to the planting of 560 trees. In every aspect,

this was a mammoth effort, of which all those involved should feel rightly proud.

As a record for posterity’s sake , the following trees were planted :

68 Eucalyptus radiata (Narrow-leafed Peppermint)

96 E. obliqua (Messmate)

128 E. globulus (Blue Gum)

108 E. viminalis (Manna Gum)

28 Acacia melanoxylon (Blackwood)

96 A. dealbata (Silver Wattle)

36 A. verticillata (Prickly Moses)

Let's maintain the momentum. Our next tree planting day is Sunday, June 16. We

are again meeting at the end of Tebb Tce. at 10:00 a.m. You're welcome to come

and go as you please throughout the day: if you arrive after 10, just follow the

signs. If you are going to be there over lunch, bring a packed lunch or stuff

for a barbecue .

Hope to see you there,

Steve Shinners .

P.S. : Rumours that Rob’s superannuation is at risk if all the trees aren't planted

are yet to be confirmed.


